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SILENT SANTA BREAKFAST BUFFET 

Was Sunday, December 2nd.  We were very busy. 

Great turn out to see Santa and for the breakfast! 

Thank you to everyone that was able to help and to the 

community for their support. Thank you to Lions 

LaNette and Terry for chairing the breakfast. Thank 

you to Lanney Loebertmann, Miss Howard Lake and 

her mom for all the help with the breakfast. 

We were able to help 19 families and nearly 50 

children to have a Merry Christmas. Thank you to 

Lion Debbie for Chairing the Silent Santa Program. A 

job well done! 

 

GOVERNORS NIGHT AND CHRISTMAS PARTY 

On Thursday, December 6th we had our annual Governors night along with our 

Christmas party. District Governor Al Kvistero and 2nd Vice District Governor 

Peter Lendway were our special guests. District Governor Al brought us greetings 

from Lions International President Gudrun Yngvadottir and from Third 

International Vice President Brian Sheehan. Thank you to our guests and thank you 

to all the members that were able to attend.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW MEMBERS 

Governor Al also inducted our two newest members. 

Welcome to our club Lions Peggy Wick and Becky Frank! 

Lion Peggy is the wife of Lion Jeff Wick who transferred to 

our club from the Cokato-Dassel Lions Club. We are happy 

to welcome all three of our new members. 
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DISTRICT 5M7 MID-WINTER CONVENTION 

The annual Mid-Winter convention will be January 18-20th at the Bloomington Airport Marriott again this 

year. This will be the last year of the convention at this location. If you haven’t been there for a while come 

down and re-live some of the memories. Contact Lion LaNette if you’re interested in attending. Reservations 

for the rooms need to be made by you. The convention committee has another great line up of seminars and 

speakers for our learning experience. 

 

FOOD SHELF DONATION 

Lion Terry from the Howard Lake Lions and Lion Randy from the 

Maple Lake Lions delivered 62 hams to the Wright County Food 

Shelf in Waverly. Thank you to the Maple Lake Lions for making 

this possible and for including our club. 
 

 

MEAT RAFFLE 

The meat raffle is ongoing. So far we have had good attendance. We need volunteers every Saturday to help 

out. If you can help please be there around 2:30 to set up. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in January: 

Tom Sullivan (2); Darrell Main (12); Terry Thorson (19); Becky Frank (24). 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

January 3rd – Meeting at 7:00 p.m. potluck meal. 

January 17th – Meeting at 7:00 p.m. potluck meal. 

January 18th, 19th, and 20th, District 5M7 Mid-Winter Convention. 

 

LINKS 

Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                

Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  

District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 

5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php                                     

Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org      

 
 

 


